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Class 5 Newsletter

Spring Term 2021
January 2021
Dear Children and Parents,

Welcome back and a ‘Happy New Year’ to everyone. Thank you very much for all our lovely Christmas cards and gifts - they were greatly appreciated. We hope you all had an enjoyable and restful Christmas holiday. Whist it is not the start to the term we were expecting, we are looking forward to working together in the weeks ahead.  
This term’s topic is ‘Ancient Egyptians’. We will be learning about aspects of modern Egypt and the Ancient Egyptians through topic and art work. 
P.E.
In a change to last term, P.E. lessons will take place on Mondays and Wednesdays.  If you are learning from home, try to make sure that you keep active every day for at least thirty minutes, but particularly on those days.
Children in school should wear appropriate school P.E. kit on their PE days which should include skins or tracksuit trousers in the colder winter months. Some lessons will take place on the school field and it is essential that the children have the correct footwear. At this time of year, it is also very helpful if the children have a change of shoes to wear inside school which can be kept in their box. Please could a plastic bag be provided to keep dirty and wet trainers separate. For safety reasons, jewellery should not be worn and earrings must be removed.
Sways
As you know, a link to your Home Learning will be emailed to you each day. We hope that you are finding these easy to access and that the children are able to engage with all the activities. We are very much looking forward to catching up with everyone through some regular live sessions, details of which will follow soon. 
As much as possible, we will be sticking to our normal Year 5 timetable during the week with Maths and English every morning and a variety of different subjects in the afternoons. 
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Whilst we do not expect to see a copy of every piece of work that the children produce, we are expecting to see at least one piece of work from every pupil at least once a week via our class email. 
A copy of the topic overview is provided with this letter.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information via the class email address:

Year5@greatchesterford.essex.sch.uk
Kind regards, 
Mrs C Witney and Mrs C Barden
